Dear Sanctuary Church Parent with a child of matching age:

Dorit Smith and Rosemary Y okoi
June 12, 2018

Dear Parent with a child of matching age:

On June 23, 2018, the fourth Saturday of June, there will be a meeting of parents who would like to
present their child to other parents. The meeting will take place at 11 AM EST (time in Pennsylvania) via
zoom call, which will enable people to use their computer to share pictures and other information.

Participants should be aware that the meeting is confidential. If you request to attend, you are agreeing to
maintain confidentiality. That means that you will keep what you hear to yourself.

We will send more information when we receive your request to attend. Please send an email to Dorit
Smith (doritsmith7@ gmail,com) with your name, address, email, and who you will be presenting, with
the name and age of your candidate.

Candidates are also welcome to attend.
Sincerely,

Dorit Smith, Leader of Sanctuary Blessed Life
Rosemary Yokoi, Matching / Blessing Advocate



